REPORT
1998 December 14

BURNABY BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: PAVEMENT WIDTHS DESIGNED TO ACCOMMODATE CYCLISTS

The Bicycle Advisory Committee advises that since the adoption of the Transportation Plan which
created the Cycle Road designation, no Cycle Roads have been developed to permanent standard, but
several Cycle Roads have undergone rehabilitation of interim pavements. In the opinion of the Bicycle
Advisory Committee, the proposal to rehabilitate interim pavements to a standard designed to
accommodate cyclists complements Burnaby’s Transportation Plan.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT Council support the priority system used to determine where pavement widths
designed to accommodate cyclists should be included in pavement rehabilitation

projects be:

a) designated cycle roads
b) roads identified by the Bicycle Advisory Committee as important to cyclists
c) other collector and arterial roadways

2. THAT Council support application to the Provincial government and
any other potential funding sources to provide pavement widths designed to
accommodate cyclists on collector and arterial roads, however that the provision of
pavement widths designed to accommodate cyclists not be contingent on securing

external funding;

3. THAT Council support the priority system detailed above be used to evaluate where
available funding is applied to provide pavement widths designed to accommodate

cyclists;

4. THAT given sufficient width for the accommodation of cyclists, issues relevant to curbs
required to channel water in order to protect the pavement structure become irrelevant .
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REPORT

The Burnaby Bicycle Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on 1998 November 26, received a
memorandum from the Deputy City Clerk advising that Council, at the regular Council meeting held on
1998 October 19 received a staff report on Paved Shoulder Costs for Cycle Roads and referred same to
the Bicycle Advisory Committee to review the following:

address a priority system

address application to Provincial government for funding
review possibility of limiting a few of the initiatives

review potential flooding implications

review proposal in conjunction with overall transportation plan

Arising from discussion on the abovenoted, the Burnaby Bicycle Advisory Committee submits the
recommendations for Council’s consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor N. Volkow
Chair
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